
[Date]

Dear Moderate-Resolution Imagery User, 

Over the past week, you’ve been invited to participate in a nationwide survey of moderate-
resolution imagery users several times.  The purpose of this online study is to better 
understand the uses and applications of this imagery, and the societal benefits it provides. 

As the study draws to a close, we wanted to encourage you, once more, to complete the 
survey.  You may have different experiences and opinions than those who already have given 
their input. Hearing from all the users who originally expressed an interest in participating in 
this survey will help ensure that its results are as accurate as possible. 

Rest assured that responding to this survey is voluntary and has been approved through the 
requirements of the Office of Management and Budget (OMB Control # XXX). If you have 
changed your mind about participating, that’s fine. But it would be helpful if you’d let us 
know that by emailing us at the address below.

Thanks very much for considering this request.  If you have any questions or comments, don’t
hesitate to contact us at fort_survey_tech@usgs.gov.

 
Please click here to begin the survey.*

Thank you!

Sincerely,
Lynne Koontz and Natalie Sexton
Study Researchers
Policy Analysis and Science Assistance Branch
U.S. Geological Survey
http://www.fort.usgs.gov/PASA/

*This is a unique link.  Please do not forward.
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